
Study  Sees  Shortage  of
Skilled IT Talent

Robert Half Technology has posted its 2015 “IT
Hiring Forecast and Local Trend Report,” which
was released Dec. 2.

Employers are likely to have difficulty finding skilled talent
for a range of technology roles in 2015, according to the
Robert  Half  Technology  report.  Although  89  percent  of
technology  executives  reported  being  somewhat  or  very
confident about their companies’ growth prospects, 61 percent
said they are facing recruiting challenges.
The report discusses the latest trends and salary data for
more than 70 positions, including:

Applications development
Web development
Software development
Help desk and technical support

Download the hiring guide.
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